
Hi All  

 

I have been in the Fire service for 31 years , an Auckland local rep for the last 9 years and am 

currently the Northern Branch President. I would like to be re-elected as an Auckland rep and 

have also put my name forward for the vice-president role. I'm passionate about the role I hold 

because it gives me an opportunity to represent my fellow firefighters when in need. I am 

currently working on projects which include the presumptive legislation for cancer cover and the 

psychological welfare of our firefighters due to all of the emergency medical responses we now 

go to. I pride myself on answering your calls and getting the job done. I will endeavour to make 

sure your health and well-being are looked after and look forward to the opportunity to 

continue the role. 

 

Regards 

Shrimpy 

 


